
 

For the attention of  

Sam Hollingworth,  
Planning Department,  
Rochford District Council 
 

Dear Mr Hollingworth, 

Following your briefing on the Hockley Area Action Plan, the council considered the matter and 

made the following statement. 

The council understands that traffic management planning would be dependent on the specific 

applications, but considers that a more comprehensive analysis of traffic needs of the district would 

be an essential starting point for the action plans.  

Although the council has reservations about the lack of a detailed traffic assessment, it is recognised 

that the plan is necessary to manage uncontrolled development. The council accepts the need for the 

plan and notes that the plan is sound and adequately prepared. 

This was ratified at the January Council Meeting in Minute 13/15. The council wished to emphasise 

that this did not necessarily express support or objection to the plan, simply that they noted its 

necessity. 

Regards 

 

 

Michael Letch 

Clerk to Hockley Parish Council 


